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Planning & Inspections Department
      308 East Stadium Drive * Eden, North Carolina 27288-3523 * (336) 623-2110 * Fax (336) 623-4057
MEMO
TO:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

THRU:
Brad Corcoran, City Manager

FROM:
Kelly K. Stultz, AICP, Director

SUBJECT:
Request for temporary sign approval

DATE:
February 1, 2012
The Eden Chamber of commerce has requested permission to erect a temporary banner in the right-of-way of Van Buren Road and Arbor Lane.  This sign will advertise and promote the upcoming tenth annual Business Expo.
The banner will be hung on March 29, 2012, and taken down no later than April 27, 2012. 
The sign ordinance allows temporary signs in the street right-of-ways upon approval by the City Council.  

The Planning and Inspections Department recommends approval of the request.  
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January 30, 2012 
 
 
Kelly Stultz 
City of Eden 
308 E. Stadium Drive 
Eden, NC  27288 
 
Subject:  Banner Placement for tenth Annual Business Expo 
 
Dear Ms. Stultz: 
 
The Eden Chamber of Commerce requests permission to hang a banner at 
the corner of Van Buren Road and Arbor Lane to advertise and promote our 
upcoming tenth Annual Business Expo. 
 
The Expo is scheduled for Thursday, April 26, 2012.  We request the banner 
be placed and allowed to hang from March 29 through April 26, 2012. 
 
We thank you for your consideration of our request and look forward to 
hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 


 
Jean Ann Wood, President 
 






